
2806
JAN D C 2

Subject:

bcminno@aol.com
Thursday, January 14, 2010 9:00 PM
EP, RegComments
water quality

INDEPENDENT REGULATORY
REVIEW COMMISSION

Dear Sirs,
Yes we need to clean up and protect our streams, rivers, lakes and do our part in restoring the
Chesapeake Bay,
The Susquehanna River is suffering from lack of enforcement of the clean water act. It has been in
trouble for the last 25 years.
It is now so impaired that it can not sustain the very lives of animals and fishes that lived in it.
Please enact stringent regulations that will bring our watershed back to sustaining life as it
once did,
Bob Clouser, 101 Ulrich St. Middletown, PA. 17057


